
WEBINAR | NJ Domestic Workers’ Bill of Rights Law Goes Into Effect
Soon – Prepare Now!

Join us for our webinar explaining the New Jersey Domestic Workers’ Bill of Rights Act, which goes into effect on July 11, 2024.
Our presenters will be Lani M. Dornfeld, CHPC, who has been counseling home health care businesses for decades, and Jay I.
Sabin, who has been advising employers on compliance matters for just as long. *This is an informational session only and not
intended to create an attorney-client relationship with the attendees.

Click Here to View the On-Demand Webinar

Click Here to Download the Presentation Slides

For assistance with your organization’s compliance initiatives under the new law, contact:

Jay Sabin, Esq., Member, Labor and Employment Practice, at jsabin@bracheichler.com or 917-596-8987

Lani M. Dornfeld, Esq., CHPC, Member, Healthcare Law, at ldornfeld@bracheichler.com or 973-403-3136

*This is intended to provide general information, not legal advice. Please contact the authors if you need specific advice.
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